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Notice Concerning Media Articles 

 

 

There are articles in the media today regarding the sale of the common stock of Honda Motor Co., Ltd. 

(the “Company”) in which financial insutitutions, mainly major non-life insurance companies, plan to sell 

around 500 billion yen of the shares of the Company. However, such information was not announced by 

the Company. While the Company has been considering various capital policies including the above, no 

decisions have been made at this time. 

If a decision is reached on a matter that requires disclosure, the Company will disclose it in a timely and 

appropriate manner. 
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